
  

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR 
RESEARCH ON HOW YOUNG PEOPLE 

MAKE DECISIONS ABOUT HOW TO OBTAIN 
AND CONSUME CANNABIS (MARIJUANA) 

  

We are a research team led by a Humber College faculty member, 
and we’re looking for volunteers to take part in a study that will ask 

you how you decide where to obtain and how to consume cannabis. 
We want to know what factors influence your decisions. 

As a participant in this study, you will be asked to take part in a focus 
group with other Humber students. Your information will be 

anonymized and your identity will not known to any faculty or staff 
members of Humber College. The focus group will be led by a trained 

Humber student, not a faculty member. We’ll only need to talk with 
you once, and the session will last about 90-120 minutes. 

In appreciation for your time, you will receive a meal during the focus 
group session, and a gift card. 

You are eligible to participate if: 

 You are between 19 and 24 years of age 
 You have consumed cannabis in the last year 
 You have obtained cannabis for your own use in the last year 
 You are currently a Humber student     

 
For more information about this study, or to volunteer for this study,  

please contact: CannabisResearch@Humber.ca 

 

This study has been reviewed by, and received ethics clearance  
through Humber College’s Research Ethics Board, protocol number         

RP-0297. 
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